
Moving Forward to meet 

the many needs in our 

Church Building... 

At our full parish meeting on March 11, 2018 the “revised plan” for our church building                      
and worship space was presented.  The revised plan is necessary due to the initial cost estimates 
of the previous plan. 

The General Consensus of the March 11 gathering was that we proceed with the presented                   
revised plan pending cost estimates for that plan.                                                                                                          

         The consensus reached provided the following “directions.”  

              (The entire January 28 presentation is available on the parish website:  blessedtrinitymissoula.org) 

REVISED PLAN NEEDS TO INCLUDE those items which we MUST do… 
 New electrical LIGHTING and SOUND in worship space; 

 Worship space ART:   

 Image of Mary 

 Altar, Ambo, Chair, auxiliary furnishings, etc. 

 ACCESSIBILITY in worship space (particularly around altar and ambo) 

 FONT repair, renovation 

 BATHROOM facilities UPDATES 

 ACCESSIBILITY in all areas of the building. 

 Renovation of current SACRISTY.  

The entire interior of the building needs to be painted (this is a given “regular” maintenance).  

Each table of the assembled group reached consensus on the following statements: 

1. We embrace the revised overall plan and do not desire to “lose this vision.” 

2. We recognize our financial limitations at this time but choose to maintain the 

vision we have articulated over the past few years. 

3. We also recognize that there are crucial concerns in our church building which 

we have just discussed and prioritized (see above “list”). 

4. These issues must be addressed, based on this “revised” proposal. 

5. We need to secure cost estimates on each element of the proposed revised plan 

particularly on those items which we have listed as priorities. 

6. We need to proceed on addressing these “critical concerns” immediately. 



“We are God’s handiwork,        

created in Christ Jesus                        

for the good works                                                  

that God has prepared in advance,                                         

that we should live in them.”                                 
Ephesians 2:10, Fourth Sunday of Lent-B

What happens NEXT? 
The assembled parishioners agreed to the following process: 

1. Total Financial estimates for this “revised plan” needs to be secured (as of March 

27, 2018 we are still awaiting those estimates). 

2. The Strategic Planning Team, based on the input received at this gathering,            

previous gatherings and financial considerations, will determine how to                   

proceed. 

3. The decision of the Strategic Planning Team will be presented to the Pastoral 

Council and the Parish Finance Council. 

4. Father Ed and Pastoral Staff will participate in those conversations. 

5. Once the “direction” has been determined the Diocese of Helena Director of                

Development and the Diocesan Stewardship Services Office will assist the parish 

leadership councils and Pastoral Staff in developing a financial plan to fund the 

projects based on priorities of need and anticipated ability to secure the                       

required funds. 
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